[bookmark: _GoBack]Weekly Newsletter – 2nd April 2018
Cricket Force Day
A massive thanks to everyone who turned up on Saturday. There may be another working party needed next week to put the net on the second net cage. Keep an eye on our Facebook page for details. 
Friendlies
Unfortunately the annual season opener against Rustington is off this Sunday thanks to the great British weather. This means the first game of the year will be on Saturday 14th when the 2nd team travel to Aldwick. 
Training
The last indoor training session for the adults is this Friday, 8pm-9.30pm. We then aim to start outdoor training on Tuesday 10th, weather permitting.
The colts have finished indoor training. The first outdoor session is on Friday 20th.
Colts Fixtures
All the colts fixtures can be found on our play cricket website HERE.
All Stars Cricket
All Stars Cricket is an action-packed, fun programme of game based activities that will help develop the fundamental movement skills your child needs for an active life. Throughout the eight weeks, your little All Star will be learning lots of new skills, making friends and most importantly having an exciting summer!
If you know anyone that might have children interested in this, then please get them signed up HERE.
Player Behaviour 
The ECB have released this short video explaining the new law changes on player behaviour. Please take a look at it HERE.
Bonus Ball
There are still numbers available. Please contact Jordan Atkinson if you would like a number or message our Facebook page.
Friday Feature
Last week’s Friday feature was with ‘The Wasp’. His interview can be read HERE.

